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Prom Photos FAQ

Thank you for your interest in Glen Foerd. We're thrilled to be a backdrop for many important
milestones. While Glen Foerd is a wonderful location for prom photos, we ask that all visitors be
respectful of the grounds and other visitors. Please note that private events will affect access to

the property. Many of your questions can be answered here, but if further clarification is
needed, don’t hesitate to contact our office at 215-632-5330, info@glenfoerd.org

1. Where can prom photos be taken?

Prom photos can be taken anywhere on the grounds or outside of the Main House. Please do
not sit on porch railings.

2. Where should cars or larger vehicles park?

Please follow the parking signs down the driveway to the main lot. Once you are ready to leave,
please follow the signs for the exit. All large vehicles must exit through the entrance. Please do
not park on the grass under any circumstances.

3. Can prom photos be taken inside the mansion?

Unfortunately, no prom photos can be taken inside Glen Foerd buildings at this time.

4. Can photos be taken if there is a private event?

The grounds will be closed during private events. Head to the Plan Your Visit page on our
website to determine if your date is available.

5. Is there a form that must be filled out to take prom photos?

There is no paperwork needed to take prom photos at Glen Foerd.

6. Is there a fee to take prom photos?

There is no fee for any prom photos at Glen Foerd.
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